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CHAPTER MCMLXXII.

AN ACT TO PROVIDE FOR SETTLING THE COMPENSATIONS OF SUNDRY
MEMBERS OF THE LEGISLATUR~) AT THE LATE SESSION, AND TO
AUTHORIZE THE SPEAKERS OF THE RESPECTIVE HOUSES TO DRAW
WARRANTS IN THEIR FAVOR, FOR THB~SlIMS FOUND DUE.

Whereassundry membersof the legislatureof this state
cameto, and othersmadeprogresson their journey towards
Philadelphia,to attendthelate sessionin Augustlast,but were
preventedfrom taking their seats,or having the accoimtsof
their compensationsettled,owing to the suddenrising of the
legislature,occasionedby the thenprevailingcalamitoussick-
nessin thecity of Philadelphia.

[SectionI.] (SectionI, P. L.) Be it thereforeenactedby
theSenateandhouseof Representativesof theCommonwealth
of Pennsylvania,in GeneralAssemblymet, and it is hereby
enactedby the authority of the same,That the presentcom-
mitteesof accountsof the senateandhouseof representatives
shall and may, respectively,proceedto examineandstateto
theirhousestheaccountsof all suchmembersof thesenate,and
latehouseof representatives,as cameto or made progress
towardsthe city of Philadelphia,in order to taketheir seats
at thelatesessionandWho havenot hithertoreceivedanycom-
pensationfor the same,and upon suchstatementsbeing ap-
provedby the respectivehouses,thespeakersthereofshall an*3
may drawwarrantson thestatetreasurer,in favor of the dif-
ferentmembers,for thesumsso founddueto them,to be paid
outof the fundsfor the supportof government.

Pae~edFebruary 27, 1798. RecordedL. B. No. 6, p. 214, etc.
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